
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Your Son/ Daughter, is representing Kavanagh College in a ​Volleyball​​ tournament on Wednesday 

November 21st at the Edgar Centre​​. This Volleyball tournament is part of a junior sports week. Mr 

MacKenzie will be looking after the teams for the day. 

Time: ​​8.45am -3pm 

Cost: ​​$10 per student to be paid to the bursar by Friday 9th of November. 

Venue : ​​Edgar Sports Centre 

What to bring: ​​All students are to wear Full and correct PE Gear , also bring warm clothing to put on 

between games, drink bottle and plenty of food.No students are allowed to leave the Edgar centre 

during the day. 

Meeting Time: ​​All Students are to meet directly at the Edgar Centre by 8.45am please. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if there are any questions , my details are : 

mackenziem@kavanagh.school.nz  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Michael MacKenzie 

Sports Co-ordinator 
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